

NAVARRO COLLEGE BOARD OF TRUSTEES ENROLLMENT WORKSHOP BULLDOG BOARD ROOM APRIL 20, 2022

On Wednesday, April 20, 2022 the Navarro College Board of Trustees gathered in the Bulldog Board Room located on the Corsicana Campus to conduct an Enrollment Workshop. Trustees in attendance included: Chairman Phil Judson, Vice Chairman Billy Todd McGraw, Secretary-Treasurer Richard Aldama, Trustee A. L. "Buster" Atkeisson, Trustee Faith Holt, Trustee Loran Seely, and Trustee Kim C. Wyatt.

Others in attendance included:

Dr. Kevin G. Fegan District President

Ms. Teresa Thomas Vice President, Finance and Administration

Ms. Sina Ruiz Vice President, Enrollment Management and Instl. Effectiveness

Ms. Marcy Ballew Vice President, Human Resources
Dr. Carol Hanes Vice President, Academic Affairs

Mr. Michael Landers Athletic Director

Ms. Susan Womack Senior Research Analyst

Mr. Guy Featherston Dean of Waxahachie Campus and Health Professions

Ms. Leslie Smith Executive Assistant to the District President

Teresa Sutton Budget Officer

Additional staff was also present.

Chairman Judson called the workshop to order at 10:00 a.m. and thanked everyone for their work in preparing for this workshop. The following topics were covered:

- Enrollment and Budget Projections
- HEERF Capital
- Master Plan
- Finance Commission

All items presented were for informational purposes only and no decisions or action was taken. The workshop was adjourned at approximately 12:15 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Richard L. Aldama, Secretary-Treasurer Navarro College Board of Trustees

Richard L. Aldam